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College Council 

3:30-5:00 p.m. 

Lecture Hall 

April 10, 2012 

 

Present: Daniel Bingham, Russ Fillner, Jean Bailey, Sarah Dellwo, Mike Brown, Gary Frankfurter, Jeff 

Block, Steve Lewis, Nathan Munn, Suzanne Hunger, Monica Ramirez, John Hartman, Cary Grubb, 

Recorder: Gigi Bottenfield 

2012-2022 UMH Strategic Draft 

UMH’s Institutional Researcher sent out drafts for the first half of the document to the College Council 

for review. Some minor adjustments will be made.  The complete document will be sent out to the 

committee for final review at the next College Council meeting.  Our 2012-2022 UMH Strategic draft will 

be presented at the July Board of Regents meeting. 

Comprehensive Community College 

In developing UM-Helena as a comprehensive community college, three themes permeate program 

development. Those themes are educational needs, serve lifelong learners and collaborate with 

community and regional partners. 

A draft was presented by our Director of Student Success on what UMH’s Comprehensive Community 

College should include.  The programs included Dedicated Advising Centers, Learning Centers, Writing 

Labs, Multi Use Exercise /Dance rooms, additional food services, etc. 

A second draft was presented by our Academic Dean on what UMH’s Comprehensive Community 

College should include. The draft included a Visual and Performing Arts Teaching and Learning Center, 

Social and Behavioral Sciences program, Life and Natural Sciences program, Allied Health Department, 

Technical and Trades programs, etc. 
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Costs will be added to the merged document. 

Name Change 

The name change costs are still being estimated.  Any item (signs, benches, web pages, etc…) with our 

current name will need to be changed.  The current estimate is $203,000 and that amount is expected to 

increase.  Our logo will not be changing just our name. 

Phone System 

Out IT Department will be implementing the new phone system in the middle of June.   The Dean 

recommends that each department be responsible for notifying everyone on your contact list with the 

new phone numbers.  The old phone numbers will roll over to the new numbers only for a limited 

amount of time. 

CAS-Central Authentication Service 

Our IT Department will also be rolling out a new system in the Fall called the “Central Authentication 

Service”.  This system is a single sign-on protocol and the purpose is to permit a user to access various 

applications while only providing their user ID and password once. This will allow web services and 

storage areas to be linked together. 

Meeting Dismissed at 4:40 

The next meeting will be held Tuesday, April 24 from 3:30-5:00.  

 


